
 

 
Board of County Commissioners 
Administration Complex 
1801 27th Street 
Building A – 2nd Floor 
Vero Beach, Fl. 32960 
 
February 2,2023 
 
 
Dear Board of County Commisioners, 
 
 I  am writing you to tender my resignation from the CSAC Advisory Committee. I was appointed 
January 21, 2021 as a member at large for a four year term. I an resigning because I believe that I can 
best serve the county on the Grant subcommittee, and under the new ordinance passed in 2022 I am 
not able to serve on both committees. 
 
 Thank you for appointing me to the CSAC Advisory Committee I enjoyed my brief tenure, 
 
Regards, 
Susan Blaxill-Deal 
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